
Merry Christmas

09 December 2011

Thank you to everyone in the industry for your valued support during 2011!  

Like you, we are counting down the days to the holidays!! May you have a Merry Christmas, may the holidays be
a fun time to unwind and spend with those you love, and may you have a truly good year ahead.

DWR Distribution will be closing office on 15th Dec to the 16th Jan 2012.

  Kindly find a list of telephone numbers, should you have an emergency:  

Duncan Riley: 082-699-7355

Nick Britz: 072-931-4402

Robert Izzett: 082-589-2603

Eazy Moeketsi: 082-926-4042

Bruce Riley: 079-882-7760
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